

RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, WAGHOLI, PUNE

Cir/06/RIAW/24-25

Date: 6th September 2024

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce the launch of an exciting new initiative at our school, the Book Bridge Project. This project aims to encourage in our Ryanites empathy and a philanthropic mindset championed by our esteemed Chairman, Dr. A F Pinto. It facilitates procuring valuable reading resources for underprivileged students and provide them with necessary tools of literacy development.

We invite students to donate **two books**, either fiction or non-fiction, from their home libraries. Do ensure that the books are in good condition. These books will be collected and donated to government libraries and orphanages.

Please send the books to school by 18th September 2024 to be submitted to the class teacher. Your participation will help make a meaningful difference in the lives of children in need.

Thank you for your support!

Regards,

Scanned with CamScanner